
FAQ 

 Why was BluebirdPalooza cancelled? 

The Ft. Thomas Education Foundation (FTEF) decided that given the size of the event (projected to be 
over 400 people) and the health guidelines from local, regional and federal leaders we should cancel 
BluebirdPalooza to ensure the health and safety of our community.  

BluebirdPalooza would have marked the 17th year that the FTEF held this community fundraising event. 
Proceeds from this event go to fund the FTEF Teacher Grant Program which provides new and 
innovative classroom materials across our district. The cancellation of this event does create a financial 
burden on our organization, but we continue to strategize new and creative ways to safely fundraise so 
we can continue our support of vital programs such as funding teacher grants.   

 Will I get a refund for my tickets? 

It is possible to refund the value of your ticket. However, because this event is an important fundraiser 
for our FTEF Teacher Grant Program we humbly ask that you consider the price of your tickets a 
donation to support our schools and students.  

 If I am a sponsor, what will happen? 

We regret that we are unable to refund sponsorships, however we will do our best to meet your 
expectations of increasing community recognition of your business.  Your sponsorship will still include: 

 Social Media mentions 
 Listed on FTEF Website 
 Recognition in the FTEF Annual Report 
 Recognition in Traditions Magazine 

  

Will the FTEF plan another annual dance for spring of 2021? 

The FTEF will celebrate our 20th anniversary in 2021. We are actively planning a fun community 
celebration of this milestone. Stay tuned for more information. 

 Whom should I contact if I have other question? 

Please call or email us if you have any questions that we have not addressed. 859-815-2004 
or ftef@ftef.org. 

 


